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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

April 17, 1959

idagnolla Pet. Co.
Box 2405
Hobbs, New Yexico

Centlemen:

Mr. John Runyon, Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector for
+the Commission, has made an inspection of the location
for your plugged and abandoned Santa Fe "E" No. 2 in
Unit H of Section 29, T-9-S, R-36-E and has found that
the rat hole is still open and that the location needs
t0 be levelled.

Inasmuch as this well was plugged in 1956, we
shall appreciate your giving this matter your early
attention in order that we may close the file on the
well,

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

H. F. tontgomery
Proration Manager
me



